
Doug and Bernie Campbell have been involved 
in ministry for many years. They served in their 
local church as youth leaders for 13 years and as 
chair people on the missions committee for 6 years. 
They have also led several national and international 
mission trips and served with Mission Aviation 
Support Association (MASA) for 16 years. 

Doug and Bernie Campbell have been missionaries 
with Wycliffe USA for 9 years and currently serve as 
Directors of Race for Possible under Multi-
Generational Engagement with JAARS.   

The Race for Possible is an outdoor adventure race 
designed to engage the next generations in 
missions. The Race’s four-fold purpose is to bring 
awareness of the need of the Bibleless, raise funds 
for Bible translation projects, connect people who 
have a common desire to make Bible translation 

possible, and invite young people to join in the work of Bible translation.  

Find out more about the Race for Possible at jaars.org/race and be a part of making Bible 
translation possible. 
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